
This bill will reduce the current limits on renting in cities and towns across the state and will have a 
positive effect on the housing crisis in Rhode Island. It will also provide badly needed housing for URI 
students. 
 
We live in New York and have two students at URI. My oldest has had nothing but wonderful 
experiences, excellent landlords, amazing realtor companies and overall a true college experience living 
off campus. We are worried for my freshman daughter to not obtain housing in her junior year. This is 
one of the biggest reasons that we selected URI.  
 
Please continue to support our students.  
 
Linda and Ken Woodward 
Pelham, New York 
 


